
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 10/11/2013 4:19:50 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: GO 174/Veg/Emergency Meeting

Meredith:
I checked with Ken Bruno and both those dates work for us. Also, we do not have a preference. 
Ray

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E. 
Program & Project Supervisor 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Office (213)576-7015

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 3:36 PM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G.
Subject: GO 174/Veg/Emergency Meeting

Ray,

Unfortunately, 10/21 and 10/25 are not looking good. Would 11/5 or 11/6 work? If not, I will check on other 
dates.

Thanks,
Meredith

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coim/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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